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Mark Sargent of Richard Bartlett & Associates LLC, on behalf of Matthew & Kara Adams, requests Minor
Subdivision approval for a two lot subdivision at 131 Oak Hill Road in the Residential Open Space (RO)
District.

File #: 19-233, Version: 1

City of Concord Printed on 4/22/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

